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Participating in Meeting Organized by the World Customs Organization to Review AEO International
Standards
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Customs officers attending the 30th SAFE Working Group Online Meeting.
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Officers of the Office of Trade Relations and Public Communication (OTPC) participated in an online
meeting of the 30th SAFE Working Group Meeting held by the World Customs Organization (WCO)
from 6 to 7 November 2024 to review AEO international standards.

The meeting brought together over 150 representatives from various Customs administrations, the
private sectors and international organizations concerned to review the SAFE Framework of
Standards and discuss the latest trend and challenges of the global supply chain operation.
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